
March 13, 2025 
 
Village of Aurora 
Mayor & Village Trustees 
456 Main Street 
Aurora, NY 13026 
 
Hello Mayor and Village Trustees, 
 
The Aurorafest Committee is once again in the planning stages for Aurorafest 2025. 
Unfortunately, the Aurora Golf Club is not available for our desired date of 
Saturday, July 12th, 2025. 
 
We are now looking at alternative venues and wondered if the grass area behind the fire 
department could be an option?  We know the Fest was held there at least one year that we can 
recall.  We realize the Aurora Farmers Market would be there until 2pm or later, and we think 
that would be a nice addition.  We have also heard that the AVFD would be in full support of this 
location. 
 
We are also still checking on a couple of other options and will need to make a decision very 
soon. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and ongoing support. We look forward to hearing from you 
soon. 
 
Kind regards, 
Tracy Leffingwell & Members of Aurorafest Committee, 2025 


